NOTICE OF MEETING
OF
GREATER SYRACUSE SOUNDSTAGE
DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION
UNDER THE
OPEN MEETINGS LAW

The Board of Directors of the Greater Syracuse Soundstage Development Corporation
will be conducting a meeting on Friday, August 29, 2025, at 10:00 a.m. in the offices of the
Onondaga County Attorney, 421 Montgomery Street, Civic Center, 10t Floor, Syracuse, New
York 13202

This Notice of Meeting is given in compliance with New York State’s Open Meetings
Law.

DATED: August 21, 2025.




